

Public Comment



From:

susangarrett101@gmail.com

Sent:

Tuesday, September 1, 2020 4:04 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

appeal of Caltrans Gaviota Culvert Project



Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

As a 30 year resident and property taxpayer in Santa Barbara county, I request you uphold the Gaviota Coast Conservancy appeal, direct subsequent environmental review, and support Project modifications to accommodate wildlife passage under Highway 101 and passive recreational uses.

Susan Garrett 2712 El Prado Road Santa Barbara, CA 93105